
 

 

Sunnydown School Council – Minutes of Meetings 

 

Date:  Tuesday 21st January 2020 

Discussions this week: 

 

 There was a vote about the benches made from recycled plastic.  Further research needs to 

be undertaken regarding alternative companies, compare and contrast price, etc. and 

availability of colours.  It was agreed that the Friends of Sunnydown would be approached for 

funding.  Council reps to go back to their forms to confirm. 

 

 String Club – Cam’ron will speak to Andrew Quartermain (ProCorda) about this club. 

 

 House captain and vice captain badges have been ordered and will be arriving shortly. 

 

 Wifi in boarding?  This is to be raised in the boarding forum. 

 

 Can we have cardboard cut-outs of politicians for the Citizenship/RE classroom?  Liam will 

speak to Mrs Palmer. 

 

 It was agreed that we would invite Sean (new chef) to come to a School Council meeting once 

every term. 

 

 There will be a cake sale and mufti day next week to raise money for the Australian bushfires 

with students voting on which charity to support. 

 


